
“For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on 

his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, 

Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.”  Isaiah 9:6 

Dear Faithful Supporter, 

As we come to the end of another year, our hearts are full of 

gratitude. We are thankful for our family and for our church family and 

for many friends. Most of all, we are thankful for our Heavenly Father 

who sent his only Son to provide eternal salvation for us. 

We look back with gratitude and excitement, reflecting on the 

incredible impact we've made together in the lives of people. Thank 

you, Lord for the resilient community members we have the privilege 

to serve. This year, we've witnessed the power of the gospel 

transforming lives.  

We were so blessed by the spirit of generosity that surrounded us. 

Your steadfast prayer support has been the driving force behind the 

success of our ministry. We are deeply grateful for our incredible 

generous donors.   

As we think about the year to come; the question is, what will we focus on in this new 

year?  May we be part of something that makes the world a little more like heaven. I 

believe that it is more important than ever that in 2025 we choose hope over fear and 

love over apathy. Together we can offer hope and love while making a big impact in 

people's lives. In this new year, let’s keep spreading hope and building a stronger 

community through the preaching of the Word of God. 

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and generous financial support over the 

years, for our family and ministry here in Northeast Brazil. 

Merry Christmas and a blessed  New Year! 

Paul and Janis Alencar. 

 

CONTRIBUTIONS:   Tentmakers Bible Mission   PO Box 160 LaGrange, WY 82221.  

Our E-mail: pjalencar@hotmail.com 
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